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August
Seventh
1929.

J. C. Sutherland Esq.,
Acting Director of Protestant Education 
Quebec, P.Q.

Dear Mr. Sutherland:

Thank you for your letter of August 

correcting a statement which appeared in the Press regarding 

the results of the School Leaving Examinations in June.

5th

Tours faithfully,
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